
 

 

Important Communiqué for the Students enrolled at the Law and 

Management Business School 
 

The Tertiary Education Commission (TEC) wishes to inform all the students of the University of 

London (UOL) who were enrolled at the LMBS that the TEC has withdrawn the accreditation of 

the 2 programmes of the UOL offered by the LMBS with effect from the 15 September 2014. 

The LMBS was found to be operating illegally without a legally binding Memorandum of 

Understanding (MoU), which is an important regulatory requirement of the Commission for 

accreditation of the programmes. Since the students registered with the UOL are external 

students, they can continue to study their programmes as distant learning students directly with 

the UOL and will therefore continue to have access to all the necessary requirements including 

the curriculum, core materials and other support provided by the UOL to complete their 

programmes. The withdrawal of accreditation of the 2 programmes of UOL which were offered 

by the LMBS does not affect in any way the bona-fide status of the students enrolled with the 

UOL. Students are informed that they should refrain from paying any fees to the LMBS towards 

the above mentioned programmes.  
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